
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 5th September 2019  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
St Elizabeth’s Choir is ready and raring to get started on another fantastic year of 
singing. Last year was as varied as ever, highlights include a Christmas singalong in 
Wythenshawe, singing at Young Voices at the Manchester Arena and being selected 
to perform at the One Education Music Showcase event at the Royal Northern College 
of Music. The children excelled themselves at all events and represented the school 
with enthusiasm as well as musical brilliance!  
 
The choir is looking for new members from Year 3-6. We rehearse every Wednesday 
from 3:00-4:00 in the hall. There is no audition process, all I ask is that children attend 
every week and show enthusiasm for singing. We sing a range of music, from rock & 
pop to traditional, from show tunes to classical! Most of all the aim is to develop as 
singers and have fun! 
 
If you would like your child to attend choir please sign up for the autumn term on 
ParentPay.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Sam Morris  
Music Teacher  
 


